

Hope. Help. Home.

April 1, 2022

Dear Community Member,

It is with a heavy heart that Community Living Victoria (CLV) announces the closure of the Autism Services program. This program has been a CLV service for 11 years and has provided opportunities for youth with autism to engage in their community, learn new skills, and develop meaningful peer friendships.

The program will continue to run Social Group and 1:1 Behaviour Intervention until June 24, 2022. There will be no CLV Autism Services summer camps operating this year. We apologize for any inconvenience this causes and encourage you to review the Yellow Booklet 2022 to explore alternative summer camp options. yellowbooklet.communitylivingvictoria.ca

We want to thank all of the current and former interventionists who made our program so meaningful. We are immensely proud of the services provided over the years. We thank all the families and youth served; it has been a pleasure to watch your children thrive when given the opportunity and appropriate supports.

If you are in need of service and do not know where to turn, please connect with the Program Coordinator, Rachel Knoop. Rachel will be happy to direct you to an appropriate alternative service provider. If you have questions about the closure of the program please contact the Program Director, Bradley Blois.

All the best,

Bradley Blois Rachel Knoop

Bradley Blois, Program DirectorCommunity Living Victoria

T: 250.477.7231 local 240

E: bblois@clvic.ca

Rachel Knoop, Program Coordinator

Community Living Victoria T: 250.477.7231 local 237

E: rknoop@clvic.ca